
City of St. Augustine Beach Seal

City of St. Augustine Beach
December 2020 Newsletter

http://www.staugbch.com/
http://www.staugbch.com/meetings
http://www.staugbch.com/
https://www.fpl.com/
https://heathelectricinc.com/


Our Light Up the BEACH 2020 holiday season has begun!
We are promoting socially responsible events that encourage everyone
to visit the beach this holiday season. The events are set against a
backdrop of fabulous colorful light displays mainly down A1A Beach Blvd.
and throughout Pier Park. Many of our wonderful local businesses have
joined in the fun by lighting up their buildings in vibrant colors and
creative designs!
The light displays are a collaborative effort between the City and local
businesses to celebrate all that the beach has to offer both visitors and
locals this holiday season!

Check out the upcoming events at the Beach!

December 5, 2020 – Surf Illumination
(put on by the St. Augustine Beach Civic Association)
4:00 P.M. – 7:00 P.M. – St. Augustine Beach Pier Park

December 12, 2020 – Holiday Night Market
4:00 P.M. – 8:30 P.M. – St. Augustine Beach Pier Park

December 19, 2020 – Art walk/Shop & Dine the Beach
4:00 P.M. – 8:00 P.M. – A1A Beach Blvd. from Pope Road to A Street

We invite everyone to join in the fun this holiday season as we Light Up
the BEACH!

Contact Melinda Conlon, Communications & Events Coordinator for more
information.
eventspio@cityofsab.org or 904-471-2122 ext.112 or 904-295-2271.
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Spotlight on CoSAB
Beach Art Walk

Shop & Dine the Beach
A1A Beach Blvd was a happening place to be on Saturday, November 28th at our
Beach Art walk event! As part of our Light Up the BEACH! holiday season, the
Beach Art walk was the first of several fun events that the City is promoting to
support local businesses!
Put on in association with the Art Studio of St. Augustine Beach, this event
featured artists and artisans with many diverse items from paintings and
photography, to pottery and jewelry and even featured two local authors.
Offerings included many holiday themed pieces as well as affordable gift
items. All handmade, all local. We want to thank all of the businesses and
artists who participated in this fun event! A special thank you to Paul Slava
from the Art Studio of St. Augustine Beach for his dedication and time helping
to coordinate the event. If you missed the Art walk, not to worry, you will get a
second chance on Saturday, December 19th, 4:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.



Entrance to St. Augustine Beach City Hall

City Hall Update

Read the Whole Article Here

Max Royle, City Manager

CHANGE
Once upon a time in our fair city, even as recently as 15 years ago, New Year’s Eve
was a quiet time. True, some restaurants might have live music to attract revelers

https://files.constantcontact.com/330f6767701/35ed079e-01a4-414b-8906-db8fb2adc8ec.pdf


and if a hotel had the facilities it might offer a one-price, all-you-can-eat-and-drink
dinner/dance. Otherwise, though, especially if the evening were chilly, you wouldn’t

see many people out, either driving or walking along A1A Beach Boulevard.
Dullsville, some would say, utterly Dullsville. That all changed in 2006...

Read the Whole Article Here

All City offices will be closed on Thursday, December 24th and
Friday, December 25th, 2020.

There will be no pickup of household waste on Friday, December
25th.

Residences scheduled for pickup on Friday will have pickup on
Thursday, December 24th. 

​There will be no change to special waste or recycling collection.

NEW YEAR SCHEDULE
All city offices will be closed on Friday, January 1st, 2021.

There will be no pickup of household waste on Friday, January 1st..

Residences scheduled for pickup on Friday, January 1st will have
pickup on Thursday, December 31st.

There will be no change to special waste or recycling collection.

CoSAB MEETING NOTICES!

https://files.constantcontact.com/330f6767701/c4484ed4-9665-40b7-a2e1-dec043cc428d.pdf


Commission Meeting Notice
Monday, December 7, 2020, 6:00 p.m.

St. Augustine Beach City Hall
2200 A1A South

St. Augustine Beach, FL 32080

The public is encouraged to attend or watch the meeting live on the City's YouTube
page.

Questions can be emailed to braddatz@cityofsab.org and should be submitted no
later than 3:00 p.m. on Monday, December 7, 2020.

Planning & Zoning Board Meeting
Tuesday, December 15, 2020, 6:00 p.m.

St. Augustine Beach City Hall
2200 A1A South

St. Augustine Beach, FL 32080

Sustainability and Environmental Planning
Advisory Committee Meeting

Wednesday, December 9, 2020, 6:00 p.m.
St. Augustine Beach City Hall

2200 A1A South
St. Augustine Beach, FL 32080

Municipal Code Enforcement Board Meeting
No meeting in December

ST. AUGUSTINE BEACH FUN FACT!

This picture, from
Florida Memory State
Library and Archives
of Florida shows
people bathing on the
beach in South
Beach, St. Augustine
Beach.
It is referred to now as
St. Augustine Beach.
This was in 1900.

mailto:braddatz@cityofsab.org


Thank you to some of our sponsors!

City of St. Augustine Beach, 2200 A1A S, St. Augustine Beach, FL 32080
904-471-2122, www.staugbch.com

 ​  ​  ​
Follow us on Facebook, YouTube, and Instagram!
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